
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

17. CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS PANEL - REPRESENTATIVE 
 

The Board’s approval was sought to the appointment of a representative on the Character Housing 
Maintenance Grants panel. 

 
The Board resolved to appoint Megan Evans as its representative to the Character Housing 
Maintenance Grants Panel. 

 
 


